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Last week, the District shared public engagement opportunities currently underway in regards to the
possible closure of Queen Elizabeth Annex (QEA). Feedback received will be provided to the Board for
their consideration in advance of a closure decision. Please note, the Board has not made a decision on
this proposed closure.

Share your feedback on the proposal
The engagement survey is now open and will be available until April 29 at 4 p.m. The 10-minute survey
is anonymous and can be completed at engagevsb.ca/gea.

Participate in a virtual community dialogue session
Sessions will provide a short overview of the proposal as well as an opportunity to hear from other
participants and provide direct feedback in a small group setting.

. Designated session for QEA families: Tuesday, April 19 | 7:00 — 8:30 p.m.

. Designated session for Jules Quesnel families: Tuesday, April 19 | 7:00 — 8:30 p.m.
. Public session 1: Thursday, April 21 | 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

o Public session 2: Wednesday, April 27 | 3:30 — 5:00 p.m.

o Public session 3: Thursday, April 28 | 7:00 — 8:30 p.m.

Note: please register for only one session per family to make space for as many people as
possible. The same content will be presented at all sessions.

Send an email to the Board

You may also send written feedback to engage@vsb.bc.ca to share your input on the proposed closure
of QEA. All emails received will be shared with the Board as part of the final report summarizing What
We Heard.

Want information on the proposed closure of QEA?
o Click here for an overview of the rationale for the proposed closure
. Visit govsb.ca/QEA to find a backgrounder with information on factors considered as
required by Board policy


https://engagevsb.ca/qea
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/community-dialogue-session-qea-april-19-tickets-300190757637
http://www.eventbrite.ca/e/community-dialogue-session-jq-april-20-tickets-300202021327
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/community-dialogue-session-april-21-tickets-300919527407
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/community-dialogue-session-april-27-tickets-300915084117
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/community-dialogue-session-april-28-tickets-300204829727
mailto:engage@vsb.bc.ca
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/District/Planning_and_Facilities/Engagement/Queen-Elizabeth-Annex/Rationale/Documents/sbfile/220405/QEA_factsheet-FINAL_1.pdf
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/District/Planning_and_Facilities/Engagement/Queen-Elizabeth-Annex/Pages/default.aspx

